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4 September 2024

Dear Parents/Carers

Year 8 and 9 Information Evening – Tuesday 10 September 2024

We are writing to invite you to the Year 8 and 9 Information Evening on Tuesday 10
September 2024, in the Sports Hall on the Shakespeare Campus from 6.00-7.00 pm.

The purpose of this evening is to explain how we will be working with you and your child over
the coming year. We will outline the curriculum, share our expectations and explain how we
can all support them to have a positive learning experience at Crestwood.

This formal part of the evening will last approximately 45 minutes and will be followed by the
opportunity to talk informally with Tutors, Achievement Leaders and members of the Senior
Leadership Team.

Yours sincerely

Krista Dawkins Tim Nash
Headteacher Head of School
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